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November 19, 2012 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  Toronto-Hydro Electric System Limited (THESL) 

  2012, 2013, 2014 Electricity Distribution Rates - IRM Framework 

AMPCO Matters for the Technical Conference 

  Board File No. EB-2012-0064 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

In accordance with PO #3 issued November 8, 2012, AMPCO intends to ask questions on the following matters 

at the Technical Conference: 

 

• Issue 1.2  - how the Board’s October 18, 2012 Report on the Renewed Regulatory Framework impacts 

THESL’s proposed approach; 

 

• Issue 2.2 with respect to Reliability Statistics, Underground Infrastructure Cable, Network Infrastructure 

and Equipment, Station Infrastructure and Equipment and Operations Portfolio Capital; and 

 

• Issue 4.2 regarding THESL’s proposed rate adder. 

 

The issues above provide an indication of areas of interest and does not mean AMPCO will ask questions on all 

of the referenced issues, or preclude the possibility that some of AMPCO’s questions may relate to issues not 

on the above list. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 

 

Adam White 

President 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

 

Copies to:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

Mr. Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 

Intervenors 

 


